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September 12, 2018

Ms. Zoe Watson

Superintendent

Anglophone South School District
480 Woodward Avenue

Saint John, NB E2K 5N3

Dear Ms. Watson:

Thank you for your letter on behalf of the Anglophone South School District to the
Hon. Brian Kenny, in which you suggest the applications for the Minister's Excellence in
Education Awards be made available in April instead of May. The Minister appreciates
your letter and has asked me to respond.

We are very grateful for your support in honouring these exceptional educators and we
appreciate your suggestion. This request has been forwarded to the appropriate
employees and the change has been made in the planning timetable for this event.

Again, thank you for your suggestion.

Sincerely,

JoMcLaughIin
Deputy Minister

C. Ms. Inga Boehler, Director, Analysis and Design Services (Branch)
Ms. Nancy Boucher, Delivery Lead, Change Leadership: Education Plan and
Formal Management (Unit) '

Education and Early Childhood Development

P.O. Box 8000  Fredericton New Brunswick E3B 5H1 Canada www.gnb.ca

&



